Please Pray:

- For the many people in our fellowship and known to us who are struggling with their health including Shirley Coleman, Anna Smith, Maria Ponsford, Margaret Pointer, Shirley Wood and Val & Gareth Wheeler.
- For Ginny Balchin's brother Adrian who is very poorly and for the final decisions and arrangements for Chris & Ginny's trip to Uganda.
- For continuing improvement of Helena's health and that she will be able to get to the annual conference in Malaysia coming up in February.
- For the clients of Christchurch Foodbank, their various ministries as a Foodbank+ and all the volunteers and their families. Their needs this week are small puddings, tinned corned beef and tomato sauce.

Prayer Requests – If you would like to request prayer at any time, please email details to <u>prayer@christchurchbaptist.org.uk</u>.

Derek Stringer Update - January was spent preaching at churches in Dorset as well as speaking at church leadership meetings. Every weekend in February, and some weekdays, Derek is preaching and teaching at Welcome Evangelical Church, Witney in Oxfordshire. The Senior Pastor has retired and this growing church is looking for a new Pastor. They have asked Derek to assist them in the search for the person with God's calling. Please pray for wisdom.

Homemade Marmalade - Marian's delicious homemade marmalade is now on sale at the back of the church. Give generously - all proceeds for the 20/20 fund.

Rev Chris Brockway (Team Leader)
Kay Boulton (MIT & Pastoral)
David Ruilova (Equip/Evangelism Lead)
Jackie McGregor (0-18s Ministry Lead)
Josh Vallance (Moorlands Student)
Julie Dynan (Administration)
Mark Coleman (Caretaker)

Next Sunday, why not give the car a 'day of rest' and walk or cycle to church?

Here for the first time...? You are very welcome! Today we have groups for children up to 14 years old in our 11am service. Please collect your children from the downstairs of the Christian Centre at the end of the service. We'd also be so pleased if you would fill in one of our Welcome Cards whilst you are here if you are new to the church.

During our time of worship, an offering for the work of God's Church will be taken. If you are a visitor with us today, please do not feel any obligation to give or any embarrassment to let the bag pass you by. If you would like to give and pay any form of Income Tax, please complete one of the Gift Aid envelopes or pick up the relevant forms from the Welcome Desk area at the back of the church. The forms are also available to download from our church website: www.christchurchbaptist.uk/giving.

Sunday 02.02.2020 (Happy Palindrome Sunday!)

8.30am: A Time for Prayer

9.15am: Morning Communion - Stop Worrying, Start Living: 'Fearing

Lack' (Matt. 6:19-34, Isaiah 41:10) David Ruilova

10.30am: Refreshments in the Christian Centre

11.00am: Morning Communion - As 9.15am

1.00pm: We Eat Elephants Course

Memory Verse - Isaiah 41:10

'So do not fear, for I am with you; do not be dismayed, for I am your God.

I will strengthen you and help you;

I will uphold you with my righteous right hand.'

Monday 3rd February

7.00pm: AED Awareness Course

Tuesday 4th February

2.30pm: Barnabas Fellowship - Informal - Bible-a-Month

7.30pm: Alpha Course

7.30pm: Called & Sent Course

7.30pm: Influence Course

Wednesday 5th February

11.30am Gathering for Those Who Have Experienced the Loss of a Loved

One - details opposite

Thursday 6th February

10.30am: Open Doors Coffee Morning

6.30pm: Connect (10-12 yrs) 7.00pm: Connect (13-15 yrs)

7.45pm: Connect+

Friday 7th February

9.30am: Morning Prayer Gathering- (With a Specific Emphasis on Intercession)

10.00am: Stepping Stones Parent & Toddler Group

6.30pm: Trailblazers

7.45pm: Ignite

Saturday 8th February

9.00am: Leadership & Staff Team Prayer Breakfast

Sunday 9th February

8.30am: A Time for Prayer

9.15am: Morning Worship - Stop Worrying, Start Living: 'Fearing

Judgement' (Romans 8:1-17, 1 Peter 5:7) Chris Brockway

10.30am: Refreshments in the Christian Centre

11.00am: Morning Worship - including the Baptism of Sarah Veal

1.00pm: We Eat Elephants Course

7.00pm: Thirsty Gathering

For Those Who Have Experienced the Loss of a Loved One - You are warmly invited to come an informal gathering in the Christian Centre on Wednesday 5th February from 11:30am-1:30pm. We will share a light lunch and have opportunity to discuss how a group like this may be of benefit if it was offered in the future. For more information please contact Kay Boulton kay@christchurchbaptist.org.uk.

Free Cardiac Arrest Defibrillator Training - South West Ambulance Service will be running a training session at 7pm on Monday 3rd February for anyone who is interested in knowing how to use the equipment. There is no need to be a trained first-aider before using AED equipment. Contact the office to book a place.

February Trip to 'Edith's Home' Uganda - For some 15 years, Chris and Ginny Balchin have been involved with a Christian charity in a remote part of Eastern Uganda, called Ngora. The charity is called 'Edith's Home', although it is shortly to be re-launched with a new name - 'Edith's Hope'. They will be making another trip to Ngora from Saturday 8th to Tuesday 25th February. They would really value it if you could pray for their health and wellbeing during the trip and also that they will be able to serve and encourage the folk out there. Sponsored orphans like to receive post cards showing local scenes and if any sponsors in the church would like to write a card for their sponsored orphan, please pass it to them. If anyone is able to help Chris & Ginny in a practical way they would really also appreciate a lift to and/or from the airport (Gatwick) on the afternoon of 8th February and/or the early evening of 25th February. Please let them know if you can help in this way or want to talk about any aspect of the trip.

Jonathan Veira Concert - There are still tickets available for this concert on 21st February at 7.30pm. Tickets are £10 each and are available to purchase online at www.christchurchbaptist.org.uk/jonathan-veira-concert with all proceeds will go to the 2020 Vision Build Project.

Are You Interested in Supporting the Homeless? - Bournemouth Christians Alongside Rough Sleepers (BCARS) now has 6 projects to help rough sleepers get off the street, stay off the street and find the love of Jesus. And so they need a bit of extra help! Faithworks the charity supporting the BCARS projects, is advertising for 3 new posts. If you or someone you know has that amazing ability to mix compassion with resilience and skill, then to find out more go to www.bcars.org.uk/vacancies or www.faithworkswessex.org.uk/news/vacancies or call 01202 429037.